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Despite falling behind its earlier February 2014 schedule, the National Communications 

Commission (NCC) is pushing to conclude its regulation on converging digital communications and 

existing telecoms, radio and television industries (for further details please see 

"NCC invites comment on proposed Communications Convergence Act" and 

"NCC invites public consultation on solutions to fix network monopoly"). 

On January 6 2015 the NCC announced its request for a consultation on spectrum policy. Public 

comments must be submitted in writing to the NCC website by February 5 2015. 

The NCC released a lengthy 34-page document on introducing status quo and pending regulatory 

issues against the background of spectrum management mechanism in contrast with the market-

based model recommended by the Organisation for Economic Cooperation and Development and 

the European Union. It also introduced certain practical measures for spectrum liberalisation in 

practice in the United States, United Kingdom, Australia and Japan. 

The NCC's queries are categorised as follows: 

"1-1 spectrum planning 

1-2 spectrum re-allocation (re-farming) 

2-1 frequency assignment 

2-1-1 commercial uses (including public telecoms and TV, radio broadcast) 

2-1-2 dedicated telecoms 

2-2 frequency trading (transfer and lease) 

2-3 frequency interruptions 

2-4 regulation of controlled radio frequency equipment 

3-1 How to evaluate use benefit of frequency assigned 

3-2 equipment upgrade and renew 

3-3 frequency adjustments and recall." 

On February 13 2015 the NCC will hold a conference inviting comments from interested parties (eg, 

industry organisations, telecoms societies and operators). 

For further information on this topic please contact Arthur Shay at Shay & Partners by telephone (+886 

2 8773 3600), fax (+886 2 8773 3611) or email (arthur@elitelaw.com). The Shay & Partners website 

can be accessed at www.elitelaw.com. 

The materials contained on this website are for general information purposes only and are subject to 

the disclaimer.  

ILO is a premium online legal update service for major companies and law firms worldwide. In-house corporate 

counsel and other users of legal services, as well as law firm partners, qualify for a free subscription. Register at 

www.iloinfo.com.  
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